MEDIA RELEASE

Monday, 10 February 2014 For immediate release

SUNCORP WELCOMES REVISED INSURANCE CODE OF PRACTICE

Suncorp has welcomed the new General Insurance Code of Practice announced today and is taking
immediate steps to implement it across all brands.

Head of Corporate Affairs & Strategy, Personal Insurance Chris Newlan said the revised Code approved by
the Insurance Council Board is more consumer-focussed which aligns well with Suncorp’s own focus on high
quality customer service.

“The insurance industry has been moving towards more open and transparent relationships with consumers
using plain language and more responsive interactions,” Mr Newlan said.

“Suncorp strongly agrees with this approach and is happy to see it more deeply entrenched in the revised
Code.”

The Code will apply to retail general insurance products offered by Suncorp brands, including motor and
home insurance.

All Insurance Council of Australia members must be fully compliant with the Code by 1 July, 2015.

Mr Newlan said Suncorp particularly welcomed new features introducing stronger and more detailed
obligations on insurers to provide assistance to consumers in financial difficulty.

“The Code details transparent processes that consumers can apply for in relation to those experiencing
financial difficulty,” he said.

“These processes are reflective of Suncorp’s own which have been developed over the years working closely
with stakeholder groups.”

Other important consumer-focussed requirements are contained in the Code such as accepting responsibility
for quality of workmanship in repairs and responding to catastrophes in an efficient, professional and practical
manner.

Overall, the Code will help ensure all ICA members are maintaining world leading standards of service.

“Suncorp believes the Code is another major step for the industry as a leader in self-regulation,” Mr Newlan
said.

Media contact: Joshua Cooney on (07) 3135 2421
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